
         
                

THE PRESIDENT  

       OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 

 

 16 November 2020 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

In accordance with General Assembly resolution 75/5 entitled, “Seventy-fifth 

anniversary of the end of the Second World War”, I have the honour to inform you that the 

General Assembly will hold a solemn meeting to commemorate the victims of the Second 

World War on Tuesday, 1 December 2020 at 3 p.m., in the General Assembly Hall, United 

Nations Headquarters, New York. 

 

The tribute will take place before the Assembly proceeds to agenda item 15 entitled, 

“Culture of Peace”. In keeping with General Assembly decision 75/501 of 18 September 

2020 on the format of such meetings, Member States are encouraged to deliver regional 

group statements. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
 Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 

 


